
 

 

 
Our Ref: HB/rel         7th December 2018 
 

Christmas Concerts: 18th and 20th December 2018. 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are delighted to announce that our Christmas Concerts will be on the 18th and 20th December.  
 
A wide range of musical styles will be involved in the concerts this year and it promises to be an 
exciting event! 
 
The concerts will start each night at 7.00pm until 9.00pm.  
 
If your child is taking part, they will be expected to arrive no later than 6.30pm in the Sixth Form 
Area; they will need to wear school uniform but without blazers please. Further details will follow to 
those parents. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below, to indicate how many seats you will require for the event, 
returning to the MAIN OFFICE, together with your payment of £2 per person. Due to 
anticipated high demand for tickets, payment for these tickets should be made by cash or cheque, 
and will not be available on ipayimpact. Cheques should be made payable to 'The Bewdley School'. 
 
We only have space for 150 seats per concert so PLEASE ensure that you have completed your 
seat requests promptly.  Many thanks for your ongoing support! 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

MS H. BLYTHE 
Head of Music 

 
Christmas Concerts 2018 
 
Please complete and detach, returning to the MAIN OFFICE as soon possible. 

Please indicate which night/s you require. 
 
I _______________________ parent / carer of __________________________ form _____ 
 
 
would like to reserve __________ seats for: 
 
 
Tuesday 18th December 2018     Thursday 20th  December 2018 
 
 
Payment of £………….. enclosed (cheques payable to The Bewdley School) 
 
 
Signed: _________________________________________  Date: ____________________ 
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